
From:
To: East Anglia Two
Subject: Use of NDAs by Scottish Power
Date: 16 February 2021 21:03:12

Dear Sir,

Re:   Use of NDA’s by Scottish Power

I would like to add my support to SEAS in their formal letter of complaint to Scottish Power about
the use of Non disclosure agreements - since when has the British planning system allowed a large
Corporation to use such bullying tactics as NDAs against a democratic planning system such as ours.

I await your explanation as to the policy of the Inspectorate to  maintain democracy and transparency

Yours sincerely

S. Thompson




